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ELE has had a busy quarter! You may have noƟced, the clubhouse exterior has 
been undergoing a major renovaƟon. All of the walkways leading to the club-
house, the back deck and the pool deck have been replaced. The signs at the 
neighborhood entrances have been power washed, and new landscaping and 
drip irrigaƟon is being installed. 

Don’t miss the annual Easter Egg Hunt on April 20 at the Clubhouse. The first 
kids that parƟcipated are now grown. It’s exciƟng to see so many small chil-
dren in the neighborhood. Bring your kids, Easter baskets and your cameras. 
It’s going to be a fun day! 

I hope you are enjoying the newly surfaced tennis courts. The light bulbs were 
replaced, and you can now play aŌer dark. The neighborhood tennis club for 
kids is gearing up for spring. More informaƟon is included in this newsleƩer. 

I appreciate the hard work and fiscal responsibility of the board. There are lots 

of ways to get involved in ELE. If you are interested, contact me or another 

board member. We welcome your parƟcipaƟon. It is the people who live in 

Enchanted Lake Estates who make it a great place to live! 

      Gene Gehring 
                     President 

From the President 

March/April 2014 

Annual Neighborhood Garage Sale 

Saturday, April 26 

Cathy Lopez and Carol Lukert will be 
chairing this event. Please call them 
for further informaƟon.   
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Annual Easter Egg Hunt   
Sunday April 13 
3:00 to 5:00 p.m. 
Drinks will be provided and everyone can bring their 
favorite treat to share.  Dress up, decorate your bas-
kets, and come ready to search high and low for 
eggs.   
 
We will open up for the egg hunt at precisely 3:15 p.m.  

 The ELE Women’s Club would like to welcome you to our InstallaƟon of Officers on April 17 
at 7:00 PM at Gloria’s in The Highlands.  A room has been reserved for us to welcome our 
new board for 2014-2015.  The new officers are as follows:  

President: Cathy Lopez   Vice President: Troyce Smedema  
Secretary: Shelley Hulme   Treasurer: Lisa Nagy  
Community Service: Ronnie Barker  Sunshine: Tracey Bohannan 
Historian: Dianne del Cid 
 

Please noƟfy Cathy Nordman (817-239-5363) if you plan to aƩend.  Thank 

you for allowing me to serve as the Women’s Club president these past two 

years.  I have enjoyed meeƟng new people and would encourage you to 

join next year and take full advantage of our wonderful neighborhood.   

            Cathy Nordman 
        President 

Women’s Club Happenings   

Block Rep Needed! 
We are looking for a Block Rep for Block 7. Refer to your directory for block informaƟon. If you are 
interested, please contact communicaƟons@elehoa.com 

 


